
As a resident of the Watermark Village in Freshwater I strongly object to DA2020/1233 to build 
a public bowling club, in our midst.
All the residents I have spoken to want to continue to experience the quiet enjoyment of this 
space in its current form. 
We want to follow our doctors orders and exercise in the open air, to continue to play croquet 
and other games on the little piece of green grass we call the "Village Green". 
Our grandkids need a place to run and play when they stay with us. 
If this open grassy space is turned into synthetic grass and made unavailable to us for most of 
the time by a noisy licensed bowling club, our little village will have less usable outdoor 
exercise space than a prison!

This picture (downloaded from your website) gives some perspective of the relationship 
between the built space and the living, breathing, green grassy space we can use now. 

Lots of strangers walking by our homes will turn this quiet restful place into a public place and 
destroy the sense of community we have built up.

We chose to live out the rest of our lives here. Please don't allow a public bowling green, so 
close to our apartments destroy our peace, privacy and security. This is our home!
Joy Saunders
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